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Robert Perez, Facilities & Aquatic Manager: (630) 953-2370 
Nicole Kondraschow, Marketing & Communications Manager: (630) 953-7300 
 
Paradise Bay Water Park celebrates another successful season with Customer 

Appreciation Night:  

As a thank you to our customers and pool passholders, Paradise Bay Water Park is 

hosting their annual Customer Appreciation Night on Tuesday, August 1 from 5-

9pm. This is a night of celebration to enjoy the pool with no entrance fee. Paradise 

Bay appreciates every customer that walks through its doors not only this season, 

but throughout the years! Everyone is welcome to join us for a night of games and 

giveaways.  

 

Facility Manager, Robert Perez says, “We’ve had a great year at Paradise Bay! Our 

patrons have been great. I especially appreciate the support and kind words they 

have for our staff, most of whom are working their first job. To thank our wonderful 

patrons, we hope they have a fun and memorable Customer Appreciation Night.” 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special thank you for our Paradise Bay Water Park Premier Sponsor, Grove Dental 

for their summer this aquatic season!  

For more information, visit lombardparks.com or give us a call at 630-620-7322.   


